
Statement on Coronavirus (COVID-19)

CDR are still here for you

CDR is closely monitoring the impact of the coronavirus (COVID-19) at a global and local level for all

affected businesses. We are committed to doing the right thing for our employees, our clients and our

partners during this time of uncertainty. We aim to provide you with a continued service during these

extreme circumstances of the global pandemic.

Our hearts go out to everyone who has been affected by this virus and we are grateful for the healthcare

workers who are attending to the sick and working tirelessly to contain the spread. Under extremely

adverse circumstances we are seeing the best in people as we unite to fight this global pandemic. The

health, well-being, and safety of our employees, clients and communities remain our highest priority.

For our part, we will continue to take the necessary and required steps to ensure our work environment

and employees are safe and healthy. All employees who can work from home are now doing so and

meetings are being held virtually. We have suspended all client, partner and non-essential site visits to

our offices.

Despite enormous challenges, we are committed to seamlessly providing the service and support you

depend on from us. We are taking the necessary steps to minimise disruption, adapting to a new way of

doing business until such time that we can return to 'normal'.

We ask that all initial communications are performed by email to sales@cdrgroup.co.uk as our best

option to responding to you in a timely manner.

Our team take pride in the work they do in helping customers fulfil their duties. We know that many of

them work in public service and the emergency services. We are here to help in our small way.

Best wishes everyone and we shall be in touch again soon.


